Chancellor's Task Force on Sexual and Relationship Violence March 6, 2017 3:00 – 5:00 pm

Attendees:

Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz, co-chair
Joanna Masingila, co-chair
Randi Bregman
Katelyn Cowen
Rebecca Dayton
Huey Hsiao
Rachel Johnson
Sheila Johnson-Willis
Joyce LaLonde

Andre London

Bobby Maldonado

Jeff Pauline
Pam Peter
Amy Quichiz
Jeffrey Stanton
Sarah Solomon
Derrick Taylor
Tia Thevenin
Cory Wallack

Samantha Skaller, ex-officio

Denise Dowdall

- Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz, co-chair and Joanna Masingila, co-chair, greeted the group and welcomed new member, Derrick Taylor. Members introduced themselves.
- Minutes from the January meeting were approved.
- Reed Kantrowitz gave an update on the OCR case on behalf of Abby Perer: OCR continues to
 review the policies, procedures, and other records that the University sent to the agency. The
 OCR attorneys have requested to interview a total of four University employees who have
 factual knowledge of the case at issue that sparked the complaint. We are preparing for those
 interviews now. There has been no finding or decision by OCR.
- Randi Bregman briefed the group on the Vera House White Ribbon Campaign, which
 runs through the month of March, and related events. Order forms for wristbands and
 other items were distributed.
- Samantha Skaller, Joyce La Londe, Rachel Johnson, and Amy Quichiz presented via PowerPoint on their suggestions for collaboration among students, the Task Force and University administration regarding sexual and relationship violence issues, followed by Q&A. All Task Force members were given the PowerPoint electronically.
- Katelyn Cowen briefed the group on It's on Us Week of Action and Take Back the Night. Task Force members will attend the event and help serve beverages to attendees.
 - Meeting adjourned at 5:00 pm -